


 
 

 
4. Realtime banding: 
4.1. The RCN supports this measure. More accurate levels of pension contributions, 

especially for members with fluctuating earnings, is a welcome amendment to current 

regulations.  

 
5. Pensionability of overtime: 
5.1. The RCN supports this measure and increases in pension benefits for members in 

scope are welcome. Additionally, this proposal is likely to support overall scheme 

sustainability.  
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10.2. This proposal is inconsistent with other measures in this consultation (see 

pensionability of overtime increases). The RCN has raised concerns about this 

approach, and we urge the department to revisit this proposal.  

For further information, please contact: 
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